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May 27, 2020       Delivered via email to: tpotter@ddaplanning.com 
 
 
Tyler Potter 
Denise Duffy & Associates, Inc. 
947 Cass St, Suite 5 
Monterey, CA  93940 
 
Subject:  PLN120294-AMD1- Cal Flats BESS Modification - Determination of referral to public 
hearing  
 
Dear Mr. Potter (Agent), 
 
Pursuant to Monterey County Code Section 21.74.120.B, (see excerpt below) this project will be 
referred to the Monterey County Board of Supervisors at a duly noticed public hearing, the 
decision-making body of the original permit, as a public hearing is required.  The letters of 
opposition, even if later withdrawn, trigger the public hearing requirement.  
 

 
 
Staff will schedule the hearing before the Board of Supervisors as soon as possible. Nadia Garcia 
and Brandon Swanson will apprise you of the date of the hearing as soon as it can be scheduled. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John M. Dugan, FAICP 
Deputy Director and Acting Chief of Planning 
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